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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Did Ms Krestensen advise MMHA in March 2010, that "it will be our intention as 
good procurement process to tender for services for the next phase of the multicultural 
mental health project"?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes.  On 11 March 2010 Ms Krestensen sent an email to Mr Abd Malak and  
Ms Georgia Zogalis.  In this email she stated “…given the scope and importance of 
the project, it will be our intention as good procurement process to tender for services 
for the next phase of the multicultural mental health project.” 
 
 


